
          Confetti Poppers Craft 

Materials: Empty toilet paper rolls, standard size latex balloons, 

scissors, hole punch, duct tape and construction paper. 

   Instructions: 

Knot each balloon at the end. Cut balloon in half. Take 

the knotted half of the balloon and stretch it over the end of a 

toilet paper roll. Secure the balloon with a piece of duct tape. 

Decorate the toilet paper tube in any way you’d like. Next punch 

holes in colored construction paper to make confetti and fill the 

poppers. To use hold confetti popper upright and pull down on 

the knotted end of the balloon and let go.   

 

   

Avery B. January 1st 

Declan January 8th 

Cash  January 14th 

Kai  January 16th 

Atticus January 28th 

Michael January 31st  

Extra Activities Offered at  

Caughlin Athletic Club 

Dance with Camille Deal 

 Piano with Lusa Rylski 

 
 

Dates to Remember 

New Year’s Day (CLOSED)– January 1st 

Pajama Day – January 2nd  

Cartoon Day – January 11th  

National Hat Day – January 15th  

Martin Luther King Jr.’s Birthday 

(Open) – January 21st  

National Opposite Day – January 25th  

National Backward Day – January 31st  

’

!  

Reminder: It is still freezin’ season. Please make sure 

your child has appropriate clothing for outside. All 

Classes go outside twice a day, every day. 



Curriculum Themes 

Week 1: Snowmen and Snowflakes 

Week 2: Winter Sports 

Week 3: Seasons of the Year 

Week 4: Hibernation 

Week 5: Rainforest 

 

Number: 1/Uno    Letter: A & B 

Color: White    Shape: Octagon 

Yoga Pose: Tent 

Sign Language: More & All Done 

Spanish: Más & Terminado 

 

 

                  New Year’s Eve Kids Drink 

Ingredients: 

Sparkling Water or Sprite 

Cotton Candy 

 

Directions: 

 Fill glass with cotton candy. 

 Pour sparkling water or sprite 

over cotton candy and slowly 

watch it dissolve and change 

colors. 

  

Thank You to 

our Superhero 

Parents that helped with 

our Angel/CCK tree this 

holiday season! We 

appreciate you all so 

much! Also big thank you 

from all of our staff for 

the special gifts from all 

of our amazing families!  

Child ID Program will be coming 

again January 17th  starting at 

4pm. This program will create 

child ID cards for each child. 

We need parent permission for 

each child. These are located at 

front desk. 

We are hiring at 

Caughlin Club Kids! 

We are looking for 

a 3’s teacher and a 

4’s/preschool teacher! 

If anyone knows any awesome 

and child loving people please 

send them our way! ! 


